Dear parents:

The Christmas performances for First Grade Singers will begin this Saturday, December 5 with Jingle Bell
Market. For all upcoming performances, the students will need to wear the choir shirt tucked in,
brown belt, and khaki pants. [f it is cold, the students should wear a long sleeve white shirt under the
choir polo. Jackets will be worn on stage only if it is very cold.

JINGLE BELL MARKET - Saturday, December 5

It is at Trustmark Park (MS Braves Stadium). | will be standing beside the stage. The stage will
probably be near the jump houses.

We will meet beside the stage at 10:45. Please do not be late because we may go on the stage
5 minutes early. Traffic is usually slow getting into the stadium parking lot for this market. At
10:50 we will be lining up and warming up our voices to sing on stage at 11:00. If your child is
late, there is a good chance he/she will miss the performance.

| will provide an elf hat for students to wear. It will need to be returned at the end of our

performance.

FIELD TRIP (CAROLING IN THE COMMUNITY) — Wednesday, December 9

We will be traveling to Scott’s Miracle Gro, Wisteria Gardens, and Chick-fil-a. If you would like
to see a performance on this day, | suggest coming to either Wisteria Gardens (around 10:30) or
Chick-fil-a in Brandon (eating at 11:00, singing at 11:30).

| have attached the permission slip that will need to be returned in order for your child to
attend. Also, | will be collecting the money for your child’s meal at Chick-fil-a. Please turnin
the permission slip and money by Monday, December 7.

Send money for lunch in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, my name, and the teacher’s
name to ensure it is delivered to me.

Open House at the Pearl Public Library is still set for Thursday, December 10. Please arrive no later than

5:45. We will be gathering in the small corridor on the right as you enter the library.

If you have any other questions, please call the school or email me. This information and all notes home

can be found on the music webpage on the PLE website (under Classroom Web Pages>Connect Classes).

| hope everyone is continuing to sing along with the CD!

Thank you,

Karen Berger



Permission form for First Grade Singer field trip on December 9

(child’s name) has permission to

go on a field trip with the First Grade Singers to Scott’s Miracle Gro, Wisteria
Gardens, and Chick-fil-a under the supervision of and Pearl Lower Elementary.

Although every precaution will be taken and proper supervision will be provided,
Pearl Public School District will not be responsible for any injury or liability on the
field trip.

Parent Signature

Date

Please chose one meal, one side and one drink for lunch at Chick-fil-a:

Meal Side: Drink:

__ Kid's Meal - 2 strips $4.09 _ fruitcup __ lemonade
__ Kid's Meal - 4 nuggets $3.35 ___ fries __ sprite
__ Kid's Meal - 6 nuggets $4.05 __ applesauce __ water

Form and money for lunch must be returned by
Monday, December 7



